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May 12, 2017

Constance Agnew

Senior Planning Ecologist

LGL Limited environmental research associates
22 Fisher Street, P.O. Box 280

King City, Ontario L7B 1A6

RE: Submission of final Environmental Management Plan in Fulfilment of
Conditions in the Goderich Harbour Wharf Expansion EA Notice of
Approval

Dear Ms. Agnew:

Thank you for your April 28, 2017 submission of the following plans intended to fulfil
certain conditions contained in the Goderich Harbour Wharf Expansion EA Notice of
Approval, dated November 14, 2014.

A review of the document has been conducted and the Ministry of the Environment and
Climate Change (ministry) is satisfied with the contents, as well as the incorporation of
the ministry’s comments on earlier drafts, in fulfilling the requirements outlined in the
applicable conditions in the Notice of Approval. The review that was undertaken was an
initial review and does not limit the ministry’s ability to undertake a more detailed review
at a later date. The Goderich Port Management Corporation must ensure that it fulfils
all other requirements specified in the Notice of Approval.

Should you have any questions please contact Dan Delaquis, Supervisor with the
Environmental Approvals Branch, at 416-314-7765 or dan.delaquis@ontario.ca

Yours sincerely,
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Annamarla Cross
Manager
Environmental Approvals Branch
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